Nursery Homework 
W/B 9/11/20
Numbers Around Us

Have a look for numbers in your house.  Are there any on the microwave or remote control?  What is the number on your front door?  At the supermarket how many numbers can you spot?



In Literacy we have been reading We’re Going on a Bear Hunt.
Watch the version with Michael Rosen on you tube:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0gyI6ykDwds

Can you think of a different sound the family might make in the bear hunt? What sound do you think they would make if they went along a beach?
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This week our Nursery Star of the Week is…
               Mae!

Mae has done some great work in handwriting. She has also made a lovely poppy at the creative area. Mae is always keen to help at tidy up time. Well done Mae!
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Please send any photos or videos of your child doing any of these activities to nursery@st-annes-pri.manchester.sch.uk
This will then be added to their learning journey.
Find out a fact about real life bears you can share with us. You could get an adult to write it down for you to help you remember.


image1.png




